
Suzanne Kyle submission of 17 November 

2022 

PE1911/DD: Review of Human Tissue (Scotland) 

Act 2006 as it relates to post-mortems 
 

I fully support the above petition and think the use of Scanners, as 

carried out in parts of England, would be a much better way of carrying 

out Post Mortems. 

Tissue Samples should be sent back to the next of kin.  Surely it is their 

right to have them, after the anguish and trauma they have suffered in 

the loss of their loved one. 
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